
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Solent Infant School 

Evelegh Road, Farlington, Portsmouth, PO6 

1DH 

 

Executive Headteacher  Mrs L Wilby 

Head of School  Mrs E Curthoys 

 

Tel (023) 9237 1073 

Email  solentinfant@thesolentschools.org 

Web   solentinfant.thesolentschools.org 
 

  

The De Curci Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company 

number 10646541. Its registered office address is Springfield School, Central Road, Portsmouth, PO6 1QY, United 

Kingdom. 

Solent Infant School is a business name used by The De Curci Trust. 

Trustees: C Batstone, K Bochen, H Bement, A Cufley, S Hamilton, A Eales, D Smith, S Spivey. 

Chief Executive Officer: Ms S F Spivey BSc MA 
 

22nd November 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  

Reception Nativity Performances 
 
As Christmas is fast approaching, we would like to take this opportunity to invite you to your child’s Nativity 
Performance which will take place on Thursday 12th December. We have space in the school hall to 
accommodate two tickets per child. As the children have worked very hard to put on this performance for 
you, we politely request that, if younger siblings are attending, they are able to sit quietly for the duration of 
the performance.   
 
Each class will perform their Nativity Story at the following times: 
 
Rec DB Turtle Class – 10:50 - 11:20 am 
Rec L Angelfish Class – 1:30 - 2:00 pm 
Rec T Starfish Class - 2.20 - 2.50 pm 
 
The School Office doors will open for admittance 10 minutes before each performance time. During the 
performance, we will be insisting on a ‘no screens’ policy please. Not all of the children in Reception have 
permissions to be photographed or videoed and it is far more important for the children to see your smiling 
faces. We politely ask you to respect this. The dress rehearsal of each class’s Nativity will be recorded and 
the recordings made available for you to download during the Christmas Holidays so look out for the e-mail 
containing the link. Please respect others’ privacy by not posting the videos or portions thereof on social 
media. Those children without full image permissions will not be included in the filming. 
 
 
We very much hope that you are able join us. Please click HERE to reserve your seat(s). 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Reception Team 
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